

10 Colvin Avenue | Albany, NY 12206-1242 Phone: (518) 459-7911 | Fax: (518) 482-5285

1-800-444-6443 | 1-800-228-8201

Website: www.bianys.org | E-mail: info@bianys.org

THE VOICE OF BRAIN INJURY

June 12, 2015

Dear Ray & Patti,

On behalf of the Brain Injury Association of New York State, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of 2 boxing gloves with signed news articles. We were happy to give one set to actor, Gary Busey. He received your signed boxing glove in a gift bag that was presented to him prior to his departure from our annual conference.

The other boxing glove and set of articles was given to one of our members during the door prize drawings during lunch at the annual conference. The gentleman that won the prize was thrilled!

Thank you for always thinking of the association and for all of the hard work you do in the field of sports concussion. Together, we will continue to make a difference.

Sincerely,

Karen Thomas, CBIST

Director of Family Services